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Follow up on PEB5 decision 

The PEB is invited to consider the following two options to the request made at PEB5 to the RTS to 

present a proposal to the next meeting of the PEB, proposing when and how a technical review of 

progress against indicators would be undertaken. 

Background: The indicators were revised following recommendations made by the mid-term review and 

decision by the PEB5. The UN-REDD programme will run until the end of 2014. 

Option 1: 

The NPD will at each PEB meeting during 2014 report on the status of indicators which should have been 

achieved by the time of the meeting as well as indicators which should be meet during the following 

four months. 

This could follow the below format: 

Output Indicator Scheduled to be met by this 

meeting 

Scheduled to be met by next 

meeting 

1.x 1.x.a Met  

 1.x.b Not met due to delay in recruiting 

consultant – now scheduled for 

next month 

 

 1.x.c  On track, despite consultant delay 

2.y 2.y.a Met  

 2.y.b Met  

 2.y.c  Likely to be delayed due to 

problems accessing data 

 

Option 2:  

A review committee with representatives from the PEB will review the status on all indicators based on 

a report produced by the secretariat by August 1st 2014. This will require a more active involvement of 

the PEB representatives participating in the review. 

Recommendation: 

Options 1 will serve as more flexible instrument for assessing progress and providing opportunities to 

make recommendations. 


